To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam/Sir
| am very sad to hear that there's a rubbish collection centre will be built in Lidcombe.

First, the rubbish collection centre should be built in a quiet area. It should not near high residential area, which only
few hundred metres from the high apartment buildings, tran station, Lidcombe public school, and the main traffic

conjunction.

Secondly there are thousands of people passing Arthur st near Centenary Drive every day. And the Arthur streetis a
small street and that location is main turning junction. So it will affect the traffic obviously in the future.

And it is very unfair to the local residents. They would face the worst resistance environment. Dirty streets,
noise, polluted air and heavy traffic. The local property prices will be dropped a lot and the people will run away
from Lidcombe. Lidcombe will be a bad name in Sydney.

There are many more reasons to against this project.

Please kindly consider for the future of Lidcombe community. You are the leader of local council, please do the right
for the local community!

Kindly regards
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